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We are getting ready for the warmer weather. Year 1 and 2 have been gardening, weeding and planting seeds.  

Agnes our gardener has, as always, worked her magic on the flower beds, and children have been seen just 

standing and taking in the beautiful flowers that are appearing.  This week we have taken delivery of new sports 

equipment, using our sports premium budget, following an audit by Sarah Fillary our PE subject leader.  Everyone 

is looking forward to using it in PE lessons.  The children have settled in and are enjoying collaborative activities as 

well as getting stuck into their usual timetable.  When asked what was best about being back at school one class 

told their teacher it was simply, ‘being with you again’. 

Mrs Ayliffe & Mrs Stepney 

 
Certificates Well done to the following people who received certificates in assembly this week: 

Austin, Ayaan, Bea, Coren, Freddie L, Lucas X, Ryan, William D.  All of 3B. 

Road Safety 

Around School 

We have had reports of cars parking dangerously around school at pick up and drop off 

times.  Please do park with consideration, leaving the double yellow lines and zig zags 

clear, and being aware of others at all times. 

Dinner Money 

Reminder 

Please ensure that dinner money balances are kept up to date.  If you would like to know 

your balance please get in touch with Mrs Khan skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

    

Comic Relief is this Friday 19th March and children are invited to dress in red for the 

day, and share a joke with their class.  Unfortunately we will not be selling Red 

Noses this year, and to avoid upset ask that children do not bring a Red Nose to school.   

Donations are being accepted on ParentPay ONLY.    

Science Week Lots of science activities advertised on the Cambridge Festival website 

https://www.festival.cam.ac.uk/                                                                                    

Mr Evans has made a slide show, available on the school website, highlighting some of the 

events available between 26th March and 4th April. 

PTA Bunny Hunt On Friday the 26th March (the last day of term) the PTA will hold a 

'Bunny Hunt' for each classroom bubble. Find the bunnies and win a 

prize! Donations of £1 per child will be gratefully received via parent pay 

www.ParentPay.com. Cash cannot be accepted.  Any payments made for 

last year's cancelled Spring event can be carried over.  

 

Please visit the PTA Pages on the website for more information:  

https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=1559 

 

Spring Windows The PTA are running a 'Spring Window' competition. Decorate the front window of your 

house in a Spring theme. Send a photo of your entry to office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

The closing date for the competition will be Friday 26th March with the winner being 

announced on Monday 12th April.  The winning window will receive £10 Amazon 

voucher.  Good luck!!  
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Easter Holiday 

Club 

 

 

Playtime after school club will be running an Easter Holiday Club from the Monday 29th 

March – Thursday 1st April at Mayfield, for £30 a day. Spaces are limited due to COVID 

restrictions. Please contact Ben for more information and to book a place. 07899 865624 

benthorpthfc@hotmail.com  

 

Aspire Dance – 

Trial Offer 

All going well, Aspire Dance are set to return to Mayfield after the 

Easter holiday and they are open to a brand new intake in their 

youngest ballroom & latin class on Thursdays 4.45pm-5.30pm.  

Classes are open to school years 1 to 4.  There is a special offer of 

a half price trial - £6 for 3 lessons if booked for the opening week.  

Visit www.aspiredancesport.co.uk for more details.  Limited places 

are available in other classes of different styles and age groups. 

 

 

 

 

Outspoken are looking for Cycle Instructors.  
If you have loads of enthusiasm to share and are looking for rewarding work to deliver 

during school term time, we would love to hear from you.  

Role: Freelance (self-employed)  

Hourly Rate: £12  

Cycle Training Programme: Bikeability  

Training and Support: We provide full, free training and ongoing support including 

nationally recognised qualifications.  

For more information, contact Graham: jobs@outspokentraining.co.uk     01223 473820 
Diary Dates  Friday 19th March Comic Relief – Dress in red  (No Red Noses in school please) 

 

Friday 26th March  Last day of term 

PTA Bunny Hunt 

Spring Windows deadline 
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